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FOSTER LISTENS  

MICROAGGRESSIONS & MICROAFFIRMATIONS REPORT  
 
 

Type Date Content Actions taken 
Microaggression Summer 

2022 
Non Foster student asked if they were 
a Foster student and told that they 
were not allowed to sleep in Paccar 
Hall. Reporter believes that the people 
who asked him were staff or students. 

Discussions with Foster 
facilities staff.  

Microaggression Fall 2023 Foster student asked if they were a 
Foster student and was told the 
building is closed to the public. 

Foster facilities staff 
closing the building now 
wear vests to identify 
themselves and have a 
script to follow at 
building closing times to 
tell occupants about 
building closures.  

Microaffirmation Fall 2023 Foster student describes how Damariz 
Ibañez, UDS Program Manager has 
listened and made them feel 
welcomed. 

Thanked Damariz for her 
efforts. 
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